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REPORT OF THE HEAD OF LAW AND ADMINISTRATION 



TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL


ON Wednesday , 8 December, 2004


TITLE: LICENSING ACT 2003 - LICENSING POLICY STATEMENT


RECOMMENDATIONS:  THAT THE AMENDMENTS TO THE LICENSING POLICY STATEMENT SET OUT IN APPENDIX 1 TO THE REPORT BE APPROVED 


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  THE PANEL IS ASKED TO APPROVE THE LICENSING POLICY STATEMENT WHICH WILL GUIDE THE LICENSING AUTHORITY WHEN CONSIDERING LICENCE APPLICATIONS UNDER THE ACT AND PROMOTING BEST PRACTICE


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
LICENSING ACT 2003

(Available for public inspection)
LETTERS FROM RESPONDENTS






DRAFT POLICY STATEMENT


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
MEDIUM

	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:
LICENCE FEES

	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :
Ian Sheard

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS


Provided by :
N/a

PROPERTY (if applicable):
N/A

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):
N/A

	


CONTACT OFFICER :
IAN SHEARD


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):
ALL WARDS


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
ALL


DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)

1.
Under the requirements of the Licensing Act 2003 the City Council will be the Licensing Authority for Salford.  As part of this function it is required to produce a Licensing Policy Statement, which will guide the Council as Licensing Authority when considering Licence applications under the Act.

2.
The Policy Statement was prepared under Section 5 of the Act and in accordance with Guidance issued by the Secretary of State for Culture Media and Sport in July 2004.

3.
The draft Policy Statement was completed following internal consultations and as Members will recall, the Panel Meeting on 23rd September 2004 resolved that the draft Policy be circulated for statutory consultation.

4.
The statutory consultation commenced on 30th September 2004 and involved sending copies of the Policy to almost 800 consultees.  The draft was also placed on the Council’s Internet site.

5.
The statutory consultation period ended on 15th November 2004.  21 responses were received, some of which made no comments.


The comments made by the respondents have been summarised in the Report attached at Appendix 1, which also includes an appraisal of those comments and a recommendation as to whether the Policy Statement should be amended.

6.
The Policy Statement is required to be approved by the full Council in order that it can come into force on 7th January 2005 as required by the Act.
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